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Interference Complaint

" Dear Ms. Dortch:

Centro Cristiano de Vida Eterna (“CCDVE”), licensee of the above-referenced station, by
its attorney, hereby requests a 20-day extension of time within which to respond to the letter issued
by the FCC on April 1, 2019, concerning the Complaint filed on January 29, 2019 (as
supplemented on March 26, 2019, by Iglesia Centro de Liberacion (“Iglesia”), licensee of Station
KJJG-LP, South Houston, Texas. Iglesia has alleged that FM Translator Station K233CW is
interfering with reception of Station KJJG-LP.

. CCDVE has sent certified letters to the persons who have filed interference complaints,

* with limited response. Those that have responded, to date, have not been able or else willing to
make arrangements with CCDVE to enable CCDVE to determine the nature and extent of the
interference; the specific devices receiving the interference (i.e., type of device, manufacturer’s
name, model number, and serial number, if known); and to ascertain what assistance can be
provided for each device.

CCDVE wishes to continue its efforts prior to submitting its Report to the FCC. It also
now appears that it may be the case that Iglesia and CCDVE will have to work together to allow
CCDVE to ascertain the nature and extent of the interference at these individual parties’ homes or
vehicles.

Undersigned counsel will be out of town for ten days (attending relatives’ high school and
college graduations) beginning later this week. Therefore, in order to provide sufficient time
address this matter and to supply the FCC with the requested information, an extension of time
until May 21, 2019 respectfully is requested.



Accordingly, it is respectfully requested that this request be granted. If there are any
questions, please contact this office.

Counsel for Centro Cristiano de Vida Eterna

cc:  James Bradshaw
Kim Varner, Esq.
Michael Richards, Esq.



